
From 28th June, Halton Libraries will be providing a collection of books to borrow at the 

Community Room at Windmill Hill Primary School. You can come along, join the library, 

borrow books, request a book and we can show you how to use our ebooks. There will be 

books for all ages and you will have the opportunity to tell us what you like to read, so we 

can keep changing the books to suit you. 

When? 

The library will be open on Wednesday 28th June for school children & their parents to 

access between 9am – 12pm before the library service will be open to the Windmill Hill 

community between 1pm – 3.30pm. 

The second date for you to return your books and exchange for a new read in summer is 

Wednesday 19th July, where again school children will access between 9am – 12pm and 

the community can access between 1pm – 3.30pm. 

This community library initiative has been brought together by Big Local, Halton Council 

Community Development & library services, along with Windmill Hill Primary School & 

Friends of Windmill Hill. 

So why not put the date in your diary to pop down and pick yourself a book for a summer 

read ! 

Other Library Services 

You can also go along to Halton Lea and Runcorn Libraries where there is  a selection of 

great books including large print audio books and ebooks and activities such as rhyme 

times for under 5s, lego club, code club and wellbeing Wednesdays. We also have free in-

ternet, WiFi and IT clinics— for more information about the library service go to 

www.halton.gov.uk/libraries  
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